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City of Overland Park

Intra City Memorandum

Public Works Department


June 2, 1999

CONSULTANT SELECTION COMMITTEE MEMBERS
SWITZER ROAD: 135th STREET TO 127th STREET

ENGINEERING SERVICES SELECTION

Attached are proposals from three engineering firms to perform design services on the above referenced project. Please review them and rank them on the attached response sheet.

Note that this is a qualifications based selection process. Staff will negotiate a cost for the services with the selected firm.

I’ll compile the rankings and inform everyone of the results. Your ranking sheets should be returned to me by June 11, 1999. Formal interviews will be scheduled after the rankings have been compiled. Thank you for your participation in this process. 

Please contact Wayne Gudenkauf (895-6042) with any questions.

Irina V. Idelson - SET

